
 
 

SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
2017-18 

 
 
 

Tuesday, January 9, 2018 - 7:00 AM 
 
Safety Committee Meeting – High School Main Office Conference Room 
 
Attendance:  Dwayne Prosceno, Doug Brown, Catherine Wiist, Jan Dubbs, Emily Brockmann, Chris 
Snyder, Jen Fisher  
Absent:  Jim Murtin, Kimberly MacDonald, Christina Fish 
 
Discussion:  

1. Dwayne Prosceno reported a water line freeze and break at the Middle School on Tuesday of 
last week.  The line was fixed, and classes were held in that room the following day. 

2. Dwayne reported a pipe froze in the Kindergarten wing and the maintenance staff repaired and 
no line breakage. 

3. The next safety committee meeting we will be walking the Elementary School with check lists, 
looking for any safety issues. 
Some discussion followed. 
 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:27 AM 
 
 


